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To:   Los Angeles City Council 
c/o Herb Wesson 

 
Sent Via Electronic Correspondence 

 
From:  Board of Directors, 

Granada Hills North Neighborhood Council 
 
Date:  January 05, 2019 
 
Regarding: Open Position for the CD12 Seat 

 
 
Dear City Council President Wesson and City Council of Los Angeles: 
 
At Granada Hills North Neighborhood Council’s December 04, 2018, General 
Board Meeting, the Board of Directors voted 10-1 (with 1 abstention) in favor of 
requesting that the City Council to schedule a special election for the vacancy in 
CD12 rather than appointing a caretaker. 
 
Pursuant to this motion, Granada Hills North Neighborhood Council has drafted 
this letter requesting that you favorably consider the attached recommendations. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kyle M. Ellis 
Secretary 
Granada Hills North Neighborhood Council 
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